
E&L Report; 
This will be a short report as everything else is covered in the minutes, it was mentioned that a 
bimonthly draft Parish newsletter discussed between myself and the clerk was being proposed ( a 
sample produced by the clerk was handed out by me at the Summer Market), if you as Councillors 
wish for this to go ahead reports need to be sent to the clerk before the Council meetings, this is not 
a project we need to start for to see it fail.  The response at the market was that it was a good idea 
as it also gave information on local parishes and would be available to all! 
 


